
March 3, 2021

Oregon Progressive Party
Independent Party of Oregon

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee: HB 2814: Support

The Oregon Progressive Party and Independent Party of Oregon support these
bills, which would direct the Environmental Quality Commission (EQC) to
establish and implement indirect source review program to control emissions of
air contaminants from or associated with indirect sources of air pollution.  It
would also require notification to the public affected by such indirect sources and
require that sources that violate limits make payments into a fund to be used to
combat the pollution.

This bill is needed as a first step to addressing Oregon's very serious diesel
emission pollution problem--one of the worst in America.
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